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NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGE  
 An Ordinance Amending Boat Harbor Regulations Relating to Vessel     
                                                               Identification. 

 

Docks & Harbors Board is proposing to amend ordinance section CBJAC 85.25.020 Identification to 
read: 
 
If federal or state law, rule or regulation does not compel the numbering or other identification of 
any boat or vessel, the board shall establish by regulation how such boats shall be identified, and 
thereafter no such boat or vessel nor any other boat or vessel, shall be allowed in the boat harbor 
unless it is properly identified.  All vessels shall be required to display a current state registration 
or display the vessel’s name and hailing port if it is a federally documented vessel, or a 
permanently-affixed name and contact number if the vessel is not required to be state registered or 
federally documented.  Failure by any owner, operator or master to so identify any boat or vessel 
using the boat harbor shall be a violation of this chapter. 
 
The above changes are proposed for adoption pursuant to CBJ’s 01.60 and CBJ 85.02.060, and CBJ 
85.02.100.  Interested persons may obtain a full copy of the proposed change at any of the harbor 
offices, at the CBJ libraries, at the CBJ Clerk’s Office, online at 
www.juneau.org/harbors/proposed_regulations.php or obtain more information by calling the 
Harbormaster at 907-586-5255. 
 

The Board is holding a public hearing and intends to take final action on the proposed changes at a 
Special Board meeting on August 25th, 2022 at 5 pm in CBJ Room 224 and via zoom meeting. If this 
is approved by the Board it will move to the Assembly for Introduction.  Written comments may also be 
submitted to the Port Director’s Office by hard copy at 76 Egan Drive, and online by web form at the 
above web address until 4:30 p.m. on August 25th, 2022.  
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